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Families who do not feel comfortable sending their students to receive in-seat instruction 
may apply to participate in remote learning via Launch, an online education platform. 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
  

� Students approved for remote learning will have a 14 

calendar day window to transfer back to in-seat instruction if 

so desired.  Otherwise, they must remain in the Launch 

program for the duration of the semester for which they were 

approved. 

 

� Students approved for remote learning for the first semester 

of the 2020-21 school year can return to in-seat enrollment 

for the second semester if so desired, or may remain remote 

for the duration of the school year. 

 

� If a student is not successful with Launch, they may not be 

approved for the future semesters. 

 

� Upon approval for remote learning, additional scheduling 

logistics will be arranged directly with the student’s school 

staff. 

� Grades from Launch courses will be transferred to Cassville R-IV Schools and will factor 

into the student’s academic record. 
 

� Students approved for remote learning will be issued a technology device by Launch. 
 

� Students approved for remote learning can participate in extracurricular activities as long 

as they meet MSHSAA requirements. 
 

� Middle and high school students approved for remote learning may choose a hybrid of 

online and in-seat courses if so desired. 
 

� To help us secure student materials and plan for a successful student-experience, we are 

asking that all remote course requests be made not later than August 17, 2020. 
 
Note:  The fall 2020 enrollment period takes place before many Cassville R-IV Schools staff are back on 
contract.  Because of this, parents may not hear form the school staff until sometime the week of August 
10. 
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